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To: Santa Cruz County District Attorney Jeffrey S. Rosell 
        701 Ocean St. Room 200 
        Santa Cruz, California 96060 
        May 5, 2025 

Dear Mr. Rosell, 

We understand that your office has been asked to investigate potential violations of residency 

requirements by Capitola City Councilmember Alex Pedersen. 

As longtime elected officials and engaged members of the Capitola community, we strongly 

encourage your office to move forward with a thorough and impartial investigation. Ensuring 

that all public officials meet the legal requirements for office is vital to maintaining public trust 

and upholding the integrity of our local government. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and stand ready to support the process in any way 

necessary. 

Sincerely, 

Sam Storey, former mayor   
Stephanie Harlan, former mayor  
Bruce Arthur, former mayor   
Mick Routh, former mayor   
Michael Termini, former mayor  
Jacques Bertrand, former mayor  
Gayle Ortiz, former mayor   
Ed Bottorff, former mayor   
Kirby Nicol, former mayor   
Carin Hanna, former vice-mayor  
Christine McBroom, former city treasurer  
Pamela Greeninger, former city clerk  
Susan Westman, Planning Commissioner   
Nels Westman    
 

 

 


